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We wish all of our wonderful families a very�
Happy Thanksgiving!�

We are thankful for you!�

A	sincere		
thank	you		

to	all	of	you	who	
helped	make	the		
PJ	Party	a	super	
fun	success!	

Montessori 
and  

More 

	
	
	
https://vimeo.com/78782805	

Peer-to-Peer	Learning	
One	of	the	incredible	benefits	of	the	Montessori	
classroom	is	the	opportunity	for	peer-to-peer	
learning.		Children	are	able	to	learn	from	their	
peers	as	well	as	teach	and	be	taught	by	children	
of	other	age	groups.		The	multi-age	classroom	
allows	for	deeper,	more	beneficial	peer-to-peer	
learning	experiences.		Please	take	a	copy	of	the	
article	provided	on	the	RMA	News	Board	to	learn	
more.		The	link	below	will	take	you	to	a	video	
that	further	discusses	Montessori	peer-to-peer	
learning.		Thank	you!	
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Dear	Parents,	
Our	studio	children	were	
busy	bees	in	the	month	of	October.		
We	worked	on	several	topics	
including	learning	about	the	artist,	
Piet	Mondrian.		We	studied	
different	kinds	of	lines,	primary	
colors	and	the	signs	of	fall.		We	also	
learned	about	the	life	cycle	of	the	
pumpkin	and	created	our	
classroom	scarecrow.	
	
November	🍂	
Besides	talking	about	Thanksgiving,	
we	will	be	working	on	various	
topics	this	month:	
	
Science	–	Senses	(nose)	and	
introduction	to	smelling	jars;	
teacher	directed	experiment	(see	a	
plant	drink).		
	
Geography	–	Lakes	and	Islands	
(books	and	picture	cards;	create	a	
lake	&	island	with	clay).	
	
Season	-	Fall/Thanksgiving	(books	
and	picture	cards).	
	
Art	-	Shapes	around	us		
(introduction	to	various	shapes,	
recognizing	shapes	in	our	
environment	and	shape	collage).	
	
Artist	of	the	month	–	Kandinsky	
	
Spanish	–	Alphabet	and	Numbers		
	
Wishing	everyone	a	very	happy	and	
healthy	Thanksgiving🍂🍗🍂	
	
-	Ms.	Kris	&	Ms.	Janté	
	

In the Studio 

NOVEMBER 
13th:		Family	Committee	Meeting,10:30am	-11:30am	
14th:		Parent	Ed	Night,	4:30pm	-	6	pm	
(Facebook	Live,	too!)	
19th-23rd:		School	Closed	for	Fall	Break		
26th-Dec	6th:		Holiday	Hallway	Happening	(purchase	
unique	gifts	and	raise	funds	for	RMA)	
29th:		Pizza	Day	and	Lunch	Bunch	
29th:		Board	of	Directors	Meeting,	6:00	pm	(all	are	
welcome)	
	
Save	the	Date	
March	8th:		Annual	Fundraiser	and	Auction	
	


